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Vibrational Spectroscopy in Life Science Jan 16 2022 The authors describe
basic theoretical concepts of vibrational spectroscopy, address instrumental
aspects and experimental procedures, and discuss experimental and
theoretical methods for interpreting vibrational spectra. It is shown how
vibrational spectroscopy provides information on general aspects of
proteins, such as structure, dynamics, and protein folding. In addition, the
authors use selected examples to demonstrate the application of Raman and IR
spectroscopy to specific biological systems, such as metalloproteins, and
photoreceptors. Throughout, references to extensive mathematical and
physical aspects, involved biochemical features, and aspects of molecular
biology are set in boxes for easier reading. Ideal for undergraduate as well
as graduate students of biology, biochemistry, chemistry, and physics
looking for a compact introduction to this field.
A History of the Life Sciences Jun 21 2022 A clear and concise survey of
the major themes and theories embedded in the history of life science, this
book covers the development and significance of scientific methodologies,
the relationship between science and society, and the diverse ideologies and

current paradigms affecting the evolution and progression of biological
studies. The author discusses cell theory, embryology, physiology,
microbiology, evolution, genetics, and molecular biology; the Human Genome
Project; and genomics and proteomics. Covering the philosophies of ancient
civilizations to modern advances in genomics and molecular biology, the book
is a unique and comprehensive resource.
International Entrepreneurship in the Life Sciences May 20 2022 'The
processes of internationalization, innovation and venture-creation in hightechnology new ventures are inextricably intertwined. This is particularly
true in the uncertain and troubled waters of the life sciences industry
where startups with very uncertain futures are required to face significant
challenges in short windows of opportunity. Navigating these waters is not
straightforward, either for those immediately involved in it, or for those
trying to understand it. This book is a must-read for anyone who is serious
about understanding entrepreneurship in the biotechnology industry.' Alberto
Onetti, CrESIT (Research Center for Innovation and Life Science Management),
Italy In this thought-provoking book, leading experts explore why
international entrepreneurship is important to the life sciences industry.
From multi-disciplinary and cross-national perspectives, they question why
international entrepreneurship scholars might usefully invest interest in
research focused on one specific industry context. The book addresses
contemporary challenges of relevance to life science firms and draws on
leading-edge debates in international entrepreneurship research. Topics
include: the nature of the born-global firm; the development of
international capabilities and competencies; the role of local and
international partnerships and alliances; competitiveness, opportunity
recognition and orientation; and the role of specialized complementary
assets in internationalization. It concludes by proposing an agenda for
future research across the underpinning fields of innovation,
entrepreneurship and internationalization. This book will prove a
stimulating read for academics, students and researchers with an interest in
international business, management and entrepreneurship, as well as for
practitioners in the health professions or life sciences academics who are,
or may become, entrepreneurs.
Research Handbook on Intellectual Property and the Life Sciences Oct 21
2019 Intellectual property (IP) is a key component of the life sciences, one
of the most dynamic and innovative fields of technology today. At the same
time, the relationship between IP and the life sciences raises new public
policy dilemmas. The Research Handbook on Intellectual Property and the Life
Sciences comprises contributions by leading experts from academia and
industry to provide in-depth analyses of key topics including
pharmaceuticals, diagnostics and genes, plant innovations, stem cells, the
role of competition law and access to medicines. The Research Handbook
focuses on the relationship between IP and the life sciences in Europe and
the United States, complemented by country-specific case studies on
Australia, Brazil, China, India, Japan, Kenya, South Africa and Thailand to
provide a truly international perspective.
Life Science Ethics May 28 2020 Does nature have intrinsic value? Should we
be doing more to save wilderness and ocean ecosystems? What are our duties
to future generations of humans? Do animals have rights? This revised

edition of "Life Science Ethics" introduces these questions using narrative
case studies on genetically modified foods, use of animals in research,
nanotechnology, and global climate change, and then explores them in detail
using essays written by nationally-recognized experts in the ethics field.
Part I introduces ethics, the relationship of religion to ethics, how we
assess ethical arguments, and a method ethicists use to reason about ethical
theories. Part II demonstrates the relevance of ethical reasoning to the
environment, land, farms, food, biotechnology, genetically modified foods,
animals in agriculture and research, climate change, and nanotechnology.
Part III presents case studies for the topics found in Part II.
Once Upon a Life Science Book: 12 Interdisciplinary Activities to Create
Confident Readers Jul 30 2020
Leadership in the Life Sciences Jul 10 2021 The healthcare professionals
who save and extend our lives are helpless without the medicines and
technologies that have revolutionised medical care. But the industry that
invents, makes and provides these indispensable tools is transforming under
the pressure of ageing populations, globalisation and revolutions in
biological and information technology. How this industry adapts and evolves
is vitally important to every one of us. This book looks inside the heads
and hearts of the people who lead the global pharmaceutical and medical
technology industry. It describes how they make sense of their markets and
the wider life sciences economy. It reveals what they have learned about how
to lead large, complex organisations to compete in dynamic, global markets.
Leadership in the Life Sciences is essential reading for anyone working in
or with the pharmaceutical and medical technology industry and its halo of
supporting companies. Written as ten succinct lessons, it gives the reader
unique insight into what the industry’s leaders are thinking. Covering
topics from leadership to organisational culture, from change management to
digital disruption and from competitive strategy to value-creation, each
chapter distils the accumulated wisdom of those who lead the complex and
turbulent life sciences industry.
Concepts and Challenges of Life Science Jul 22 2022
Methods of Molecular Analysis in the Life Sciences Dec 15 2021 An
accessible overview of the most popular and cutting-edge methods for
studying the properties of molecules and their interactions.
Trends in Life Science Research Nov 02 2020
New Perspectives on the History of Life Sciences and Agriculture Apr 07
2021 This volume explores problems in the history of science at the
intersection of life sciences and agriculture, from the mid-eighteenth to
the mid-twentieth century. Taking a comparative national perspective, the
book examines agricultural practices in a broad sense, including the
practices and disciplines devoted to land management, forestry, soil
science, and the improvement and management of crops and livestock. The life
sciences considered include genetics, microbiology, ecology, entomology,
forestry, and deal with US, European, Russian, Japanese, Indonesian, Chinese
contexts. The book shows that the investigation of the border zone of life
sciences and agriculture raises many interesting questions about how science
develops. In particular it challenges one to re-examine and take seriously
the intimate connection between scientific development and the practical
goals of managing and improving – perhaps even recreating – the living world

to serve human ends. Without close attention to this zone it is not possible
to understand the emergence of new disciplines and transformation of old
disciplines, to evaluate the role and impact of such major figures of
science as Humboldt and Mendel, or to appreciate how much of the history of
modern biology has been driven by national ambitions and imperialist
expansion in competition with rival nations.
Exploring Life Science Mar 26 2020 Grade level: 8, 9, 10, 11, 12, s, t.
Business Modeling for Life Science and Biotech Companies Aug 31 2020 Most
books on the biotechnology industry focus on scientific and technological
challenges, ignoring the entrepreneurial and managerial complexities faced
bio-entrepreneurs. The Business Models for Life Science Firms aims to fill
this gap by offering managers in this rapid growth industry the tools needed
to design and implement an effective business model customized for the
unique needs of research intensive organizations. Onetti and Zucchella begin
by unpacking the often-used ‘business model’ term, examining key elements of
business model conceptualization and offering a three tier approach with a
clear separation between the business model and strategy: focus, exploring
the different activities carried out by the organization; locus, evaluating
where organizational activities are centered; and modus, testing the
execution of the organization’s activities. The business model thus defines
the unique way in which a company delivers on its promise to its customers.
The theory and applications adopt a global approach, offering business cases
from a variety of biotech companies around the world.
Mathematics for the Life Sciences Aug 11 2021 An accessible undergraduate
textbook on the essential math concepts used in the life sciences The life
sciences deal with a vast array of problems at different spatial, temporal,
and organizational scales. The mathematics necessary to describe, model, and
analyze these problems is similarly diverse, incorporating quantitative
techniques that are rarely taught in standard undergraduate courses. This
textbook provides an accessible introduction to these critical mathematical
concepts, linking them to biological observation and theory while also
presenting the computational tools needed to address problems not readily
investigated using mathematics alone. Proven in the classroom and requiring
only a background in high school math, Mathematics for the Life Sciences
doesn't just focus on calculus as do most other textbooks on the subject. It
covers deterministic methods and those that incorporate uncertainty,
problems in discrete and continuous time, probability, graphing and data
analysis, matrix modeling, difference equations, differential equations, and
much more. The book uses MATLAB throughout, explaining how to use it, write
code, and connect models to data in examples chosen from across the life
sciences. Provides undergraduate life science students with a succinct
overview of major mathematical concepts that are essential for modern
biology Covers all the major quantitative concepts that national reports
have identified as the ideal components of an entry-level course for life
science students Provides good background for the MCAT, which now includes
data-based and statistical reasoning Explicitly links data and math modeling
Includes end-of-chapter homework problems, end-of-unit student projects, and
select answers to homework problems Uses MATLAB throughout, and MATLAB mfiles with an R supplement are available online Prepares students to read
with comprehension the growing quantitative literature across the life

sciences A solutions manual for professors and an illustration package is
available
Encyclopedia of Life Sciences Nov 14 2021 The Encyclopedia of Life Sciences
volumes 1-26 comprises the original 20 volumes of ELS (published in 2002)
plus six supplementary volumes (published in 2007). Volumes 21-26 collates
all the information that has been added to the online version on
WileyIntersciences since the publication of the first 20-volume set.
Together, they provide the reader with the most comprehensive and the up-todate information in Life Sciences. Spanning the entire spectrum of life
sciences, the Encyclopedia of Life Sciences (ELS) features more than 4,000
specially commissioned and peer-reviewed articles, making it an essential
read for life scientists and a valuable resource for teaching. Aimed at
researchers, students and teachers, articles provide comprehensive and
authoritative coverage, written by leaders in the field. Colour
illustrations and tables accompany articles, with appendix and glossary
material providing essential information for the non-specialist, including
biochemical and taxonomic information, acronyms, synonyms, units and other
technical data. Importantly, all articles have been peer-reviewed to ensure
a balanced representation of the literature. Articles are divided into three
different categories indicating their level of complexity: Introductory,
Advanced and Keynote. Introductory articles have been written primarily for
undergraduate and non-specialists requiring the basic concepts of a
particular subject. Advanced articles provide a more detailed discussion of
specialist subjects, equivalent to that found in graduate level texts.
Keynote articles provide a platform for debate where controversial issues
and 'hot topics' can be discussed. Coverage includes: Biochemistry Cell
Biology Developmental Biology Ecology Evolution and Diversity of Life
Functional and Comparative Morphology Genetics and Disease Genetics and
Molecular Biology Immunology Microbiology Neuroscience Plant Science Science
and Society Structural Biology Virology
Experimental Procedures in Life Sciences Sep 12 2021 This is a manual for
all life science students studying courses in biochemistry, biotechnology,
botany, genetics, microbiology, molecular biology, zoology, nursing, and
medicine, based on the author's decades-long experience in the field
experiments of life sciences teaching and research.
New Perspectives on the History of Life Sciences and Agriculture Nov 21
2019 This volume explores problems in the history of science at the
intersection of life sciences and agriculture, from the mid-eighteenth to
the mid-twentieth century. Taking a comparative national perspective, the
book examines agricultural practices in a broad sense, including the
practices and disciplines devoted to land management, forestry, soil
science, and the improvement and management of crops and livestock. The life
sciences considered include genetics, microbiology, ecology, entomology,
forestry, and deal with US, European, Russian, Japanese, Indonesian, Chinese
contexts. The book shows that the investigation of the border zone of life
sciences and agriculture raises many interesting questions about how science
develops. In particular it challenges one to re-examine and take seriously
the intimate connection between scientific development and the practical
goals of managing and improving – perhaps even recreating – the living world
to serve human ends. Without close attention to this zone it is not possible

to understand the emergence of new disciplines and transformation of old
disciplines, to evaluate the role and impact of such major figures of
science as Humboldt and Mendel, or to appreciate how much of the history of
modern biology has been driven by national ambitions and imperialist
expansion in competition with rival nations.
Biology Mar 06 2021 Here is the essential guide to biology, an
authoritative reference book and timeline that examines how we have
uncovered the secrets of life--the most complex process in the Universe.
From the workings of molecules to the way entire oceans or continents of
lifeforms interact, biology seeks to understand how it is that something can
be alive, how it fends off death and how it leaves more life in its wake. We
follow the journey through the history of life science to find out why the
dolphin got its name (it is the 'womb fish'), how a seven-foot strand of DNA
is able to build your body, and what gives a lobster its blue blood. The
great names, such as Darwin and Linnaeus, are joined by lesser known
discoverers, such as Karl von Frisch who discovered that bees dance, and Jan
Baptist van Helmont who found a plant uses air and water to grow. Biology
today is still very much a live science, finding a purpose in robot design
and helping us to understand non-living complex systems like the Internet.
Biology has changed the way we understand ourselves. What will it tell us
next? - Contains 100 chronological articles that tell the story of biology
from the dawn of history to the present day - Authoritative text, exciting
imagery and helpful diagrams accompany each of the steps along the way Biographies of great life scientists and a chart of the tree of life - A
simple guide to biology draws together current understanding to set out the
basics of the science - The Imponderables looks at what questions biology
still needs to answer. Also contains a 24-page removable foldout concertina
neatly housed at the back of the book. This fold-out concertina includes a
12-page Timeline History of Biology and 12 full pages of amazing electron
micrographs called Our Hidden World.
Mathematics for Life Science and Medicine Oct 01 2020 The purpose of this
volume is to present and discuss the many rich properties of the dynamical
systems that appear in life science and medicine. It provides a fascinating
survey of the theory of dynamical systems in biology and medicine. Each
chapter will serve to introduce students and scholars to the state-of-theart in an exciting area, to present new results, and to inspire future
contributions to mathematical modeling in life science and medicine.
Physics of the Life Sciences Oct 25 2022 Each chapter has three types of
learning aides for students: open-ended questions, multiple-choice
questions, and quantitative problems. There is an average of about 50 per
chapter. There are also a number of worked examples in the chapters,
averaging over 5 per chapter, and almost 600 photos and line drawings.
The Handbook of Marketing Strategy for Life Science Companies Sep 19 2019
The proposed book is follows in the same steps as the first book in the
series, The Handbook of Market Research for Life Sciences. While the first
book focused on the techniques and methodologies to collect the market data
you need to evaluate your market as well as presentation models for your
data, the second volume will focus more on the commercialization elements of
marketing. As such, this book will be covering a wide range of topics
directly tied to marketing management such as marketing and

commercialization strategies, consumers’ behaviors, marketing metrics,
pricing techniques and strategies as well as marketing communications
(public relations, advertising, and more). The objective of this book is to
focus exclusively on the marketing aspects for life sciences, providing
entrepreneurs with a toolkit of tools they can use throughout the marketing
process, from market planning to commercialization. The overall objective is
for them to gain an understanding on the marketing function, ask the right
question, and be able to tackle simple to complex topics.
Molecular Life Sciences Dec 23 2019 Handbook of Molecular Life Sciences
will focus on understanding biological phenomena at the level of molecules
and their interactions that govern life processes. Volumes 1 to 3 will focus
on genes and genomes, volumes 4 to 6 on protein structure and function,
volumes 7 & 8 will explore systems biology, using genomics and proteomics as
the focus and volumes 9 and 10 on molecular aspects of cell structure and
function. Volume 11 will explore unifying concepts and theory from biology,
chemistry, mathematics and physics that are essential for understanding the
molecular life sciences and will also include sections on teaching
perspectives and assessment tools. Volume 12 will cover basic aspects of the
various experimental approaches that are used in the Molecular Life
Sciences.
Kinetics for the Life Sciences Aug 19 2019 The aim of the book is to
introduce the reader to the kinetic analysis of a wide range of biological
processes at the molecular level. It is intended to show that the same
approach can be used to resolve the number of steps in enzyme reactions,
muscle contraction, visual perception and ligand binding receptors that
trigger other physiological processes. Attention is also given to methods
for characterizing these steps in chemical terms. Although the treatment is
mainly theoretical, a wide range of examples and experimental techniques are
also introduced and an historical approach is used to demonstrate the
development of the theory and experimental techniques of kinetic analysis in
biology.
Innovative Research in Life Sciences Feb 05 2021 “I thoroughly enjoyed
reading this book as it has taken me on a journey through time, across the
globe and through multiple disciplines. Indeed, we need to be thinking about
these concepts and applying them every day to do our jobs better.” Farah
Magrabi, Macquarie University, Australia “The reader will find intriguing
not only the title but also the content of the book. I’m also pleased that
public health, and even more specifically epidemiology has an important
place in this ambitious discussion.” Elena Andresen, Oregon Health & Science
University, USA “This book is very well written and addresses an important
topic. It presents many reasons why basic scientists/researchers should
establish collaborations and access information outside traditional means
and not limit thinking but rather expand such and perhaps develop more
innovative and translational research ventures that will advance science and
not move it laterally.” Gerald Pepe, Eastern Virginia Medical School, USA
“This book gathers logically and presents interestingly (with many examples)
the qualities and attitudes a researcher must possess in order to become
successful. On the long run, the deep and carefully reexamined research will
be the one that lasts.” Zoltán Néda, Babeş-Bolyai University, Romania “I
really liked the five pillars delineating the components of humanism in

research. This book has made a major contribution to the research ethics
literature.” David Fleming, University of Missouri, USA A comprehensive
review of the research phase of life sciences from design to discovery with
suggestions to improve innovation This vital resource explores the creative
processes leading to biomedical innovation, identifies the obstacles and
best practices of innovative laboratories, and supports the production of
effective science. Innovative Research in Life Sciences draws on lessons
from 400 award-winning scientists and research from leading universities.
The book explores the innovative process in life sciences and puts the focus
on how great ideas are born and become landmark scientific discoveries. The
text provides a unique resource for developing professional competencies and
applied skills of life sciences researchers. The book examines what happens
before the scientific paper is submitted for publication or the innovation
becomes legally protected. This phase is the most neglected but most
exciting in the process of scientific creativity and innovation. The author
identifies twelve competencies of innovative biomedical researchers that
described and analyzed. This important resource: Highlights the research
phase from design to discovery that precedes innovation disclosure Offers a
step by step explanation of how to improve innovation Offers solutions for
improving research and innovation productivity in the life sciences Contains
a variety of statistical databases and a vast number of stories about
individual discoveries Includes a process of published studies and national
statistics of biomedical research and reviews the performance of research
labs and academic institutions Written for academics and researchers in
biomedicine, pharmaceutical science, life sciences, drug discovery,
pharmacology, Innovative Research in Life Sciences offers a guide to the
creative processes leading to biomedical innovation and identifies the best
practices of innovative scientists and laboratories.
Data Integration in the Life Sciences Oct 13 2021 This book constitutes the
refereed proceedings of the 5th International Workshop on Data Integration
in the Life Sciences, DILS 2008, held in Evry, France in June 2008. The 18
revised full papers presented together with 3 keynote talks and a tutorial
paper were carefully reviewed and selected from 54 submissions. The papers
adress all current issues in data integration and data management from the
life science point of view and are organized in topical sections on Semantic
Web for the life sciences, designing and evaluating architectures to
integrate biological data, new architectures and experience on using
systems, systems using technologies from the Semantic Web for the life
sciences, mining integrated biological data, and new features of major
resources for biomolecular data.
Data and Text Processing for Health and Life Sciences Dec 03 2020 This open
access book is a step-by-step introduction on how shell scripting can help
solve many of the data processing tasks that Health and Life specialists
face everyday with minimal software dependencies. The examples presented in
the book show how simple command line tools can be used and combined to
retrieve data and text from web resources, to filter and mine literature,
and to explore the semantics encoded in biomedical ontologies. To store data
this book relies on open standard text file formats, such as TSV, CSV, XML,
and OWL, that can be open by any text editor or spreadsheet application. The
first two chapters, Introduction and Resources, provide a brief introduction

to the shell scripting and describe popular data resources in Health and
Life Sciences. The third chapter, Data Retrieval, starts by introducing a
common data processing task that involves multiple data resources. Then,
this chapter explains how to automate each step of that task by introducing
the required commands line tools one by one. The fourth chapter, Text
Processing, shows how to filter and analyze text by using simple string
matching techniques and regular expressions. The last chapter, Semantic
Processing, shows how XPath queries and shell scripting is able to process
complex data, such as the graphs used to specify ontologies. Besides being
almost immutable for more than four decades and being available in most of
our personal computers, shell scripting is relatively easy to learn by
Health and Life specialists as a sequence of independent commands.
Comprehending them is like conducting a new laboratory protocol by testing
and understanding its procedural steps and variables, and combining their
intermediate results. Thus, this book is particularly relevant to Health and
Life specialists or students that want to easily learn how to process data
and text, and which in return may facilitate and inspire them to acquire
deeper bioinformatics skills in the future.
The Science of Life Jun 16 2019
Socio-Life Science and the COVID-19 Outbreak Mar 18 2022 This open access
book presents the first step towards building socio-life science, a field of
science investigating humans in such a way that both social and lifescientific factors are integrated. Because humans are both living and social
creatures, a human action can never be understood fully without knowing both
the biological traits of a person and the social scientific environments in
which he exists. With this consideration, the editors of this book have
initiated a research project promoting a deeper and more integrated
understanding of human behavior and human health. This book aims to show
what can, and could be, achieved through our interdisciplinary project. One
important product is the newly formed three-party collaboration between
Pasteur Institut, Kyoto University, and the Research Institute of Economy,
Trade and Industry. Covering many different fields, including medicine,
epidemiology, anthropology, economics, sociology, demography, geography, and
policy, researchers in these institutes, and many others, present their
studies on the COVID-19 pandemic. Although based on different methodologies,
the studies show the importance of behavioral change and governmental policy
in the fight against a huge pandemic. The book explains the unique genome
cohort-panel data that the project builds to study social and life
scientific aspects of humans.
Introduction to Instrumentation in Life Sciences Apr 26 2020
Instrumentation is central to the study of physiology and genetics in living
organisms, especially at the molecular level. Numerous techniques have been
developed to address this in various biological disciplines, creating a need
to understand the physical principles involved in the operation of research
instruments and the parameters required in using them. Introduction to
Instrumentation in Life Sciences fills this need by addressing different
aspects of tools that hold the keys to cutting-edge research and innovative
applications, from basic techniques to advanced instrumentation. The text
describes all topics so even beginners can easily understand the theoretical
and practical aspects. Comprehensive chapters encompass well-defined

methodology that describes the instruments and their corresponding
applications in different scientific fields. The book covers optical and
electron microscopy; micrometry, especially in microbial taxonomy; pH meters
and oxygen electrodes; chromatography for separation and purification of
products from complex mixtures; spectroscopic and spectrophotometric
techniques to determine structure and function of biomolecules; preparative
and analytical centrifugation; electrophoretic techniques; x-ray
microanalysis including crystallography; applications of radioactivity,
including autoradiography and radioimmunoassays; and fermentation technology
and subsequent separation of products of interest. The book is designed to
serve a wide range of students and researchers in diversified fields of life
sciences: pharmacy, biotechnology, microbiology, biochemistry, and
environmental sciences. It introduces different aspects of basic
experimental methods and instrumentation. The book is unique in its broad
subject coverage, incorporating fundamental techniques as well as
applications of modern molecular and proteomic tools that are the basis for
state-of-the-art research. The text emphasizes techniques encountered both
in practical classes and in high-throughput environments used in modern
industry. As a further aid to students, the authors provide well-illustrated
diagrams to explain the principles and theories behind the instruments
described.
Chemistry for the Life Sciences Feb 17 2022 Presents short topics tied to
numerical or conceptual ideas, reinforced with worked examples and questions
Retaining the user-friendly style of the first edition, this text is
designed to eliminate the knowledge gap for those life sciences students who
have not studied chemistry at an advanced level. It contains new chapters on
Deep Learning for the Life Sciences Apr 19 2022 Deep learning has already
achieved remarkable results in many fields. Now it’s making waves throughout
the sciences broadly and the life sciences in particular. This practical
book teaches developers and scientists how to use deep learning for
genomics, chemistry, biophysics, microscopy, medical analysis, and other
fields. Ideal for practicing developers and scientists ready to apply their
skills to scientific applications such as biology, genetics, and drug
discovery, this book introduces several deep network primitives. You’ll
follow a case study on the problem of designing new therapeutics that ties
together physics, chemistry, biology, and medicine—an example that
represents one of science’s greatest challenges. Learn the basics of
performing machine learning on molecular data Understand why deep learning
is a powerful tool for genetics and genomics Apply deep learning to
understand biophysical systems Get a brief introduction to machine learning
with DeepChem Use deep learning to analyze microscopic images Analyze
medical scans using deep learning techniques Learn about variational
autoencoders and generative adversarial networks Interpret what your model
is doing and how it’s working
Financing Life Science Innovation Jun 09 2021 Financing Life Science
Innovation reviews the literature on venture capital, corporate governance,
and life science venturing and presents a study of the Swedish life science
industry and the venture capital investors being active in financially and
managerially supporting life science start-up firms.

Practical Guide to Life Science Databases Sep 24 2022 This book provides
the latest information of life science databases that center in the life
science research and drive the development of the field. It introduces the
fundamental principles, rationales and methodologies of creating and
updating life science databases. The book brings together expertise and
renowned researchers in the field of life science databases and brings their
experience and tools at the fingertips of the researcher. The book takes
bottom-up approach to explain the structure, content and the usability of
life science database. Detailed explanation of the content, structure, query
and data retrieval are discussed to provide practical use of life science
database and to enable the reader to use database and provided tools in
practice. The readers will learn the necessary knowledge about the untapped
opportunities available in life science databases and how it could be used
so as to advance basic research and applied research findings and
transforming them to the benefit of human life. Chapter 2 is available open
access under a Creative Commons Attribution 4.0 International License via
link.springer.com.
Scanning Electron Microscopy for the Life Sciences Jan 04 2021 A guide to
modern scanning electron microscopy instrumentation, methodology and
techniques, highlighting novel applications to cell and molecular biology.
Valuation in Life Sciences Feb 23 2020 Valuation is a hot topic among life
sciences professionals. There is no clear understanding on how to use the
different valuation approaches and how to determine input parameters. Some
do not value at all, arguing that it is not possible to get realistic and
objective numbers out of it. Some claim it to be an art. In the following
chapters we will provide the user with a concise val- tion manual, providing
transparency and practical insight for all dealing with valuation in life
sciences: project and portfolio managers, licensing executives, business
developers, technology transfer managers, entrep- neurs, investors, and
analysts. The purpose of the book is to explain how to apply discounted cash
flow and real options valuation to life sciences p- jects, i.e. to license
contracts, patents, and firms. We explain the fun- mentals and the pitfalls
with case studies so that the reader is capable of performing the valuations
on his own and repeat the theory in the exercises and case studies. The book
is structured in five parts: In the first part, the introduction, we discuss
the role of the players in the life sciences industry and their p- ticular
interests. We describe why valuation is important to them, where they need
it, and the current problems to it. The second part deals with the input
parameters required for valuation in life sciences, i.e. success rates,
costs, peak sales, and timelines.
Contested Categories Aug 23 2022 Drawing on social science perspectives,
Contested Categories presents a series of empirical studies that engage with
the often shifting and day-to-day realities of life sciences categories. In
doing so, it shows how such categories remain contested and dynamic, and
that the boundaries they create are subject to negotiation as well as reconfiguration and re-stabilization processes. Organized around the themes of
biological substances and objects, personhood and the genomic body and the
creation and dispersion of knowledge, each of the volume’s chapters reveals
the elusive nature of fixity with regard to life science categories. With
contributions from an international team of scholars, this book will be

essential reading for anyone interested in the social, legal, policy and
ethical implications of science and technology and the life sciences.
Basic Organic Chemistry for the Life Sciences Jan 24 2020 This book is
designed for students of biology, molecular biology, ecology, medicine,
agriculture, forestry and other professions where the knowledge of organic
chemistry plays the important role. The work may also be of interest to nonprofessionals, as well as to teachers in high schools. The book consists of
11 chapters that cover: - basic principles of structure and constitution of
organic compounds, - the elements of the nomenclature, - the concepts of the
nature of chemical bond, - introductions in NMR and IR spectroscopy, - the
concepts and main classes of the organic reaction mechanisms, - reactions
and properties of common classes or organic compounds, - and the
introduction to the chemistry of the natural organic products followed by
basic principles of the reactions in living cells.
Physical Chemistry for the Life Sciences Jul 18 2019 Peter Atkins and Julio
de Paula offer a fully integrated approach to the study of physical
chemistry and biology.
Innovations in Life Science Research Jun 28 2020
Value Practices in the Life Sciences and Medicine May 08 2021 Providing a
compelling scholarly statement about the interrelation and pliability of
values in the life sciences, medicine and health care, this volume aims to
aid our understanding of the roles of power, knowledge production and
economic action in the heavily scientised and economised areas of life
science and medicine.
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